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6 DUNDEE AIRPORT - BAGGAGE CARTS (AN222-2005) 
 
It is reported that the existing baggage carts at Dundee Airport required to be upgraded.  An 
opportunity arose to obtain early replacement with six good quality used units from Airgate 
Engineering of Dungannon, Northern Ireland at a cost of £8,150 plus VAT.  These were purchased 
through Revenue Budgets.  However, there is sufficient Capital provision within the Airport Capital 
Plan to accommodate the cost and accordingly the Committee is asked to agree to the transfer of the 
expenditure to the Capital Programme. 
 
 


